
  
 

May 2017 Blizzard Club Update 

 

Blizzard Summer Camps – Celtic Football Club and Vancouver Whitecaps 

Blizzard are very excited to announce that we will be hosting two camps this summer, the first with 
Celtic Football Club from Glasgow, one of the biggest clubs in the world, and the second with the 
Vancouver Whitecaps.   

 

Celtic Football Club  
July 3rd to 7th –  10:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. 
For ages 8 to 16, for all tiers 
Registration details and cost will be released later this week on our website. 

 
 

Vancouver Whitecaps Prospects and Skills Camp 
July 31st to August 4th  

• Prospects Camp – U9-U12 (9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.)  
• Prospects Camp – U13 to U16 (Noon to 2:00 p.m.)  
• Skills Camp – U7 to U12 (9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.)  

All sessions held at Inland Fields  
All camps are $179.00 - Registration is now open!  
Early Bird Savings! $10 off if register before May 15, 2017 
http://camps.whitecapsfcyouth.com/camps 
 

 
50th Anniversary Celebrations 

Blizzard Soccer Club is turning 50 and we will be holding a special night of celebration to mark the 
occasion! On Saturday June 10th, 2017, at the Barcelona Tavern, we will share drinks, food and 
memories with new and old members to celebrate! We are also pleased to announce our very special 
guest speaker, Jason deVos, Director of Development for Canada Soccer, who will share with us how he 
is growing and developing the game of soccer across the country.  This is an opportunity to have a great 
night out with the parents from your team!   

Tickets can be purchased at www.calgaryblizzard50.com. Sponsorship opportunities are also available.  
Please contact Alan for details. 

Field Lining 

We would like to thank everyone for their patience as with the snowy weather we have been scrambling 
to get fields lined for games and nets put on goals.  We now have all fields ready to go!  A big thank you 
to all those that helped over the past few weekends at Inland.  

 

 

http://camps.whitecapsfcyouth.com/camps
http://www.calgaryblizzard50.com/


  
 

Showcase Tournaments 

Congratulations to the four girls teams SC00, SC01, SC02 and SC03 for a successful showing at the recent 
Vancouver Whitecaps Showcase Tournament. Blizzard has had plenty of follow up interest regarding 
several our players from universities and colleges in both Canada and the U.S.  

We have teams later this summer attending tournaments such as the San Diego Surf Cup, The USA Cup 
in Minnesota and the New York Showcase, all prestigious events. 

Glasgow Celtic Elite Camp - Florida 

We have five players from our SC04 team attending the Glasgow Celtic Elite Camp in Florida in June. 
Good luck boys! 

Canada Soccer 

Congratulations to Shanice Alfred-Toker of the SC01 girls, who was selected in April to participate in the 
women’s first full development camp for U15 players in Burnaby, ahead of the FIFA U17 Women’s World 
Cup Uruguay 2018.   

Penticton Outdoor Boot Camp 

The tradition continues as we hosted our 11th annual outdoor prep boot camp in Penticton in early 
April.  This year we had six teams participate from U10 to U12.   Teams played games against the 
Penticton Pinnacles and challenged themselves with tough fitness sessions over the three days.  The 
weekend concluded with the classic Blizzard talent show of which there was a lot on display!  The first-
place winner was the Girls SC04 team!  Way to Go! 

 

  


